{

MissIsSIPPI STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

CANCELLATION OF SOLICITATION

December 2, 2022

RE: RFx #3140003176 RFQ for Public Health Campaigns and Advertising Services
Consultants

To Whom it May Concern:

This notice is provided to inform all interested parties that Mississippi State Department of
Health (MSDH) has determined that it is in the best interest of the State to cancel RFx
#3140003176 RFQ for Public Health Campaigns and Advertising Services Consultants.

MSDH greatly appreciates your interest in this RFQ. MSDH will issue a new solicitation for
these services.

Sincerely,

e

Daniel Edney, MD, FACP, FASAM
State Health Officer
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